



Stancliffe Road Bedford MK41 9AT Tel: 01234 300100

Fax: 01234 300100

Email: office@hazeldeneschool.co.uk www.hazeldeneschool.co.uk



Year 5 Final Uniform Arrangements

Dear Parents/Carers



I am now in a position to confirm the uniform requirements for year 5 from September (and obviously year 6 from 2018)



GIRLS (Year 5 & 6)	BOYS (Year 5 & 6)
Sensible Footwear (no heels/open toes/boots)	Sensible Footwear
WINTER	WINTER
GREY skirt or trousers (appropriate length)	GREY trousers or shorts
WHITE blouse	WHITE shirt
TIE - COMPULSORY	TIE - COMPULSORY
NAVY BLUE (V-Neck)	NAVY BLUE (V-Neck)
jumper/cardigan with green edging (NO	jumper with green edging (NO LOGO)
LOGO) COMPULSORY	COMPULSORY
NAVY BLUE Blazer COMPULSORY	NAVY BLUE Blazer COMPULSORY
SUMMER	SUMMER
Blue and white checked dress or short	Short sleeved white polo shirt &
sleeved white polo shirt and skirt	shorts or trousers
baseball caps/sun hats	baseball caps/sun hats











We have decided to opt for jumpers and cardigans rather than the sweatshirts/cardigans with the school logo as we feel these will be thinner material and therefore cooler/easier to wear under their blazers. The children will wear the blazer around the school but will obviously be able to take them off when they're working in class. The jumpers/cardigans are navy blue with a green edging (only available from Josens)







All uniform (with logos) will be available from Josens, Harpur Street Bedford and Tesco online at tesco.com/ues. The ties will **ONLY** be available from Josens (£3.50 for a standard tie and £4.60 for a clip-on tie)

As with this year the children will wear their PE kits to school on their designated PE day (two days a week). The PE kit will consist of: black shorts/ skort, navy blue polo shirt with school logo (only available from Josens) black or white trainers (no fluorescent stripes etc) and a black/navy tracksuit (plain no logos)

In line with all other schools, year 5 and above, please ensure that your child wears the correct uniform at **ALL** times. A lot of time and thought has been put into this uniform to set them apart from the rest of the school and with the future in mind (year 7 through to sixth form).

I am sure the children will want to have a bag more grown up than the school bag they currently have and so a small rucksack type bag that will be able to fit into their locker will be fine. They can also bring a pencil case with pens, pencils a rubber etc but not too much as the more they bring the more there is to lose!

Hopefully everything has been covered in this letter but should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Norman in the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Ward

Headteacher